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   Andrew Dismore AM 

 

Dear Cllr Cornelius, 

Re: Southbound bus stop on Cricklewood Lane outside Virgin Active Gym 

I am writing with regard to the long desired reinstatement of the bus stop on Cricklewood Lane 
outside the Virgin Active Gym, which would serve the 254, 260 and 460 bus routes. 
 
I gather from TfL that they are keen to now reinstall the bus route, having had a meeting with 
representatives from Barnet Council and the police. However, they report to me that they are 
having difficulty finding out information from Barnet Council about when the necessary 
consultation and required road layout and parking changes will be carried out. 
 
I would be grateful if you could ask officers to respond to TfL on this, copying me in. I would 
also be grateful if you could instruct officers to treat these works as a priority, thereby getting 
the consultation underway as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrew Dismore AM 
Labour London Assembly Member for Barnet and Camden 
 

Date: 06 December 2016 

Cllr Richard Cornelius 

Leader of Barnet Council 

North London Business Park 

Oakleigh Road South 

N11 1NP 

City Hall 
Queen’s Walk 
London SE1 2AA 
Email: andrew.dismore@london.gov.uk 
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